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MESSAGE FROM ADMINISTRATION:

One month left of school! We would like to thank all of our families, students, and staff for
their continuous efforts and commitment that have helped make this school year extremely
successful. We are truly grateful for all of your hard work and support!
May was a busy month and June is shaping up to be even busier! Some of the highlights in
May included; class field trips, track and field, the science fair, the Welcome to Kindergarten
evening, the grades 4-6 Spring concert, the 7 & 8’s band presentation as well as community
clean up and in school presentations/workshops. The school-wide Walk-a-thon that took
place on May 17th successfully raised $12,800 toward field trips for the 2024-25 school year.  
Please visit the school website for pictures that capture these amazing moments.

A big congratulations to Nina in grade 6 and Scarlett in grade 3 who both received 1st place at
the provincial level for Concours d’Art Oratoire. We would also like to congratulate our junior
high students who placed 1st, 2nd and received an honorable mention at the Let’s talk
Science finals. Our Grade 6 Patrols placed 2nd in the North District for their dedication and
outstanding service in keeping our students safe. Last but not least, a huge 'bravo" to our
students in junior high who participated in Band Blast and Chorale Fest. Allez Lions!
Our Welcome to Kindergarten evening on May 8th was a success! Thank you to all of the
families for their participation. If you were unable to attend, and have not yet received a
Welcome to Kindergarten bag, please contact the office at 204-338-7039.

Our grade 4-6 Spring concert took place on Tuesday, May 14th and the 7 & 8 band
presentation took place on Wednesday, May 22nd. Both were a huge success, showcasing the
hard work and talents of our students and were well attended by families, students and
friends. Merci à Mme Carlson et Mme Heinrichs for all of their hard work and dedication
towards our Music program. 

Our Grade 8 Farewell ceremony will take place on Tuesday, June 25th. The ceremony will take
place in the gym at 9:30 a.m. There will be a luncheon to follow at Marigold at 11:30 a.m. If
you are planning on attending, please return the luncheon form and payment to the office no
later than Monday, June 17th. There are limited seats reserved at the restaurant. Please see
the following page for more information about the grade 8 farewell ceremony.
 
The Grades 1-8 Lunch Program Registration forms for September 2024 have been sent home
with your youngest child. Please note that only one form per family was sent home. Please
return completed forms to Mary no later than Monday, June 17th. Lunch Program
Registration forms are also available on the school website under: Lansdowne Lunch
Program. Should you have any questions, please feel free to call Mme Mary at (204) 338-
7039.

Again, thank you all for your continuous support. We wish you all a relaxing, safe, and
fantastic summer. We will see you all on September 4th, 2024. Take care and stay safe!

Jessica Mayor-Rodrigues and Ashley Morrison



Reminders
NO STOPPING 
in front of 

École Lansdowne!

YOU MAY BE FINED!

If your child(ren) will be away from school for any
reason, please call SAFE ARRIVAL at 1-855-278-

4513 to report the absence.

You may also visit https://go.schoolmessenger.ca
or download the app to report absences. 

Absences must be recorded before 8:30am, and
planned absences may be reported in advance. 

ABSENCES

LANSDOWNE DAILY SCHEDULE

ASSIGNED DOORS 

8:20 am: First Bell Rings
Students line up outside, teachers greet students
and walk them to their classrooms

      
8:25 am: O Canada and Announcements 

11:15 am: LUNCH
Students eat in their classrooms

2:55 pm: Final Bell Rings
Students line up and are walked to the bus or  
picked up at their assigned doors

If you will be picking up your
child who usually takes the

school bus, please notify the
office before 2:00 pm.

The full version of our newsletter is
sent to all families electronically.

Please make sure the school has your
current email address on file so that

you don't miss out on important
information! 

JUNE

LOST ITEMS
If you have lost an item, please check the lost and

found bin located outside the office.

Students will enter and exit from their
assigned doors as follows:

N/K/1 • NE back doors to the grade 4 hallway
Bussed N/K• N bus loop doors
Grade 1/2 • SE back doors to the grade 1
hallway 
Grade 3 + 5 (Rm133) • NW front doors to the
library hallway
Grade 4 •  NE back doors to the grade 4
hallway and Portables
Grade 5/6 • E back doors beside gym 
Grades 7 & 8 • SW front doors on Wiginton
(main entrance)



Interested in joining the
Executive Committee?

École Lansdowne’s Parent Council will
be accepting nominations for the
following Executive Council positions:

President (1 year term)
Vice President (2 year term)
Secretary (2 year term)
Treasurer (1 year term)

More information will be sent to families via
e-mail.

PRESIDENT: Andrea Harrison                                     EMAIL: winnipeg.lpc@gmail.com

VICE PRESIDENT: Rick De Guzman                          SECRETARY: Wendy Zebrasky              

                                                *Position available for Treasurer*

L.P.C. Executive 2023-2024

Hot Lunch can be purchased on 
Mon- Chicken Burger
Wed- Mac and Cheese

Thurs- Pancakes
Fri- Grilled Cheese

$3$3

C O N T A C T  I N F O
Lunch Program Coordinator: Mary Sutton
204-338-7039 
lunchprogramsuttonm1@gmail.com

L.P.C. MEETING DATES
September 23rd
November 4th

Dec 16th
Jan 27th

March 10th
April 21st
May 26th

The next LPC meeting is on 
Announcing Our New Parent

Group!

We're excited to introduce our latest
initiative: a new group started by
parents, for parents aimed at creating a
supportive environment for families
within our school community. Our
mission is to provide a safe space for
parents to connect, share experiences,
learn from speakers, and support one
another in caring for children with
different needs.

We invite all parents to join us in this
journey of support, empathy, and
collaboration. Together, let's build a
stronger, more connected community.
Stay tuned for details on our upcoming
meetings, speakers, and events starting
fall 2024!

mailto:lunchprogramsuttonm1@gmail.com


 GRADE 8
FAREWELL

 GRADE 8
FAREWELL









Last Day of School!
(early dismissal at 10:55 am)

Gr. 4-6  Fit Run 
 (Old Exhibition Grounds)

ÉCOLE LANSDOWNE 
715 WIGINTON STREET, R2X 2G2
204-338-7039        FAX: 204-334-3561

TRANSPORTATION: 
204-586-8800

SAFE ARRIVAL ABSENCE REPORTING :
1-855-278-4513
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Gr. 8 Farewell @ 9:30
Luncheon@11:30

Report Cards Sent Home

Last Day of School for
Nursery/Kindergarten 

Access the full verson of our newsletter at: https://www.winnipegsd.ca/lansdowne/page/16746/newsletters

Day 3 Day 4 Day 5

Day 3

Lansdowne
Spirit Day

Looking Ahead to September:
Mon, Sept 2nd: NO SCHOOL
Tues, Sept 3rd: NO SCHOOL
Wed, Sept 4th: First Day of School for Grades 1-8
Thurs- Fri, Sept 5th and 6th: N/K Staggered Start

Thurs, Sept 12th: Meet the Teacher BBQ
Fri, Sept 20th- Lansdowne Spirit Day
Fri, Sept 27th- Orange Shirt Day
Mon, Sept 30th-NO SCHOOL 

Sport Banquet
3pm to 4pm Activity Day

POW WOW
Grades 1-8

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/lansdowne/page/16746/newsletters

